Camden Council Customer feedback and enquiries

Comments on a current Planning Application - Ref. 9859589

Planning Application Details

Year

Number

Letter

Planning application address

Title

Your First Name
Initial

Last Name
Organisation

Comment Type

Postcode
Address line 1
Address line 2
Address line 3
Postcode
E-mail

Confirm e-mail
Contact number

Your comments on the planning
application

2014

7264

P
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Graham

Johnson

Object

NW2 3TL
83 Fordwych Road

LONDON

NW2 3TL

As a resident at 83 Fordwych Road for over 30 years | have
an investment, both personal and financial, in this Borough
and in my property. The proposal for a single story rear
extension is not in keeping with the character of the road.
The design, size, and height of the proposed extension will
seriously impact on the light in my garden as well as in the
room facing the garden. The proposal is somewhere in the
region of 9 metres in length. We have not been formally
served with any applications thus far. Our property has been
underpinned at great expense and the addition of further
stress to the party wall, again no notification has been given
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that such works are to be carried out (when has the
consultation period come and gone?), and a letter has been
sent from our solicitor that monetary compensation will be
sought should structural damage occur to the property at 83
Fordwych Road. Again | stress that our privacy (who is to
say that a roof terrace that will look into our 1st floor
bedroom window will not be next?), our right to light, and not
to mention security will be negatively impacted.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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